
MARITIME ADMINISTRATION DEPARTMENT 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 

 

No. 07 (2020) Guyana 

OFFSHORE GUYANA 

The Maritime Administration Department (MARAD) wishes to advise that the Republic of 
Trinidad and Tobago Coast Guard Vessel TTS Point Lisas (CG23) will be transiting 

Guyana’s Waters onwards to Suriname.  
 

The vessel would be transiting Guyana Waters during the period February 01 - 03, 2020. 
 

All mariners are required to stay clear of this vessel, and navigate with caution when in the 
vicinity. 

 
Communication can be made on VHF Ch. 16 or via the Georgetown Lighthouse. 

 
 

 
M Tennant 

Harbour Master (Ag) 
 

January 29, 2019 
 


